ATTACHMENT F

CITY OF ORANGE

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT www.cityoforange.org
ENGINEERING DIVISION MAINTENANCE DIVISION TRAFFIC DIVISION WATER DIVISION
(714) 744-5544 (714) 532-6480 (714) 744-5540 (714) 288-2475
FAX: (714) 744-5573 FAX: (714) 532-6444 FAX: (714) 744-5573 FAX: (714) 744-2973

September 17, 2020

Nabil Saba, P.E.
Executive Director
Public Works Agency
City of Santa Ana

20 Civic Center Plaza
Santa Ana, CA 92701

Re: City of Santa Ana Proposed Master Plan of Arterial Highways (MPAH)
Reclassifications

Dear Mr. Saba,

The City of Orange has reviewed the July 2020 traffic study prepared by IBI Group
analyzing proposed Master Plan of Arterial Highways (MPAH) reclassifications in
various locations throughout Santa Ana. Following review of this traffic study and
discussions between our cities, the City of Orange does not have any outstanding
concerns regarding potential traffic impacts from these proposed reclassifications. We
are supportive of the City of Santa Ana’s request for an MPAH amendment, specifically
the downward reclassification of Fairhaven Avenue, from a secondary arterial to a
divided collector.

Should you have any questions, please contact City Traffic Engineer Larry Tay at (714)
744-5534 or myself at (714) 744-5545.

Christopher S. Cash
Public Works Director

cc: Larry Tay, City Traffic Engineer
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